



Griffith Club of America

March 1, 1979

to: All members who sent money for front bonnet badges.

Dear friends,

Thanks for your prompt orders for the front bonnet badges. The responce was from sixteen different of you, enough to swamp me too much to get the next newsletter out on time. I therefore am writing to all who ordered badges by form letter.

Joseph Rauh

Keep those tips a coming, love it.

Have you met D. Stombaugh IN

Aurora, III., 60506?: He's going to

start a tech manual on the Griff.

D. Stombaugh
1273 Johnson Prine

Je

Chirora Al

P.O. Box 26934

San Diego, California 92126